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A second informational meeting for students interested in joining the 
Signatures magazine staff will be held this Thursday, 24 October, from 5-
6:30 in the Liberal Arts Faculty Commons (06-1251).  
 
This is a good time to get on board the magazine staff and/or its CD-ROM 
and Web design teams, as most of the returning editors are Seniors. 
 
In addition, Signatures is now accepting contributions. The editors will 
consider poems, films, stories, photos, art, computer art, animes, 
performance, etc. created by RIT students. You can submit online via their 
Website: www.rit.edu/signatures  
 


